
 

 

 Physical Address: 

 1881 Pierce Street 

 Lakewood, CO 80214 

 

 

 Mailing Address: 

 P.O. Box 173350 

 Denver, CO 80217-3350 

 

 

DR 4041A (04/17/14) 

BULLETIN 
 
For:   Tammi McCoy, CADA  
 Todd O’Connell, CIADA            
 
From: Anthony Anderson, Operations Director 
 
Through:  Michael Dixon, Senior Director Division of Motor Vehicles 

      Maren Rubino, Deputy Director Division of Motor Vehicles 
 
CC:  Kyle Boyd, Title and Registration Section Communications Specialist 
  
Date:  February 11, 2016 
 
Subject: ENT Credit Union Name Change 

BL16-01 

 
In January, ENT Federal Credit Union was changed to state chartered credit union 
and has changed their business name to ENT Credit Union.  
 
With this change, ENT Credit Union has been granted a six month window to ensure 
all materials are updated. 
 
All ENT naming paperwork is to be accepted until June 1, 2016 in either name. Their 
electronic lien and title name is established as ENT Credit Union. 
 
Please contact Kyle Boyd with any questions at 303-205-8353 or 
kyle.boyd@state.co.us 

 
 


